
Dear Senate Rules Committee,  
 
Individual voters are what should matter in an election, not the geographic location of where that votes 
was cast. It is a misconception that under a National Popular Vote certain areas would ‘decide’ the 
election. In fact that’s what happens now and National Popular Vote fixes this inequality by making 
every voter matter  and replacing swing states with a swing United States of America.  
 
Please address this issue by voting yes on SB 870.  
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